Exhibit 114 APPEAL24-1001

Carey Certo

From: Carlos_Cinzia Torres <ccdtr@outlook.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 14, 2024 10:33 AM
To: Community Development Email

Subject: Propose gas station

WARNING: This message originated outside the City of Camas Mail system. DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and are expecting the content. If you recognize the sender as a city employee and you
see this message this email is a phishing email. If you are unsure, click the Phish Alert button to redirect the email for ITD
review.

Good morning

The plan of a new gas station in the corner of 13 St and Goodwing rd It is not a good idea you Il make a lot of residents
unhappy.

Thel3 St at the entrance of the trail is already super busy It is in needs of a posted sing with a tree way rd and slow dow
written on it.

The residents of two ccteeks have hard time turnnig left at that corner cars are sppeding in the 50 mph

There is a near by gas station at Costco don't think another gas station is needed .

Thanks for your attention

Regards

Cinzia Carlos Torres

Resident at two creeks

Sent from my iPad



